Ms. Ashley Reyes

Principal

Alexander Graham Bell Elementary
3730 N. Oakley

Chicago, IL 60618
alnally@cps.edu

August 28, 2023
Dear Bell Elementary School Community,

| am delighted and honored to introduce myself as the principal of Alexander Graham Bell Elementary School.
It is with great enthusiasm that have | joined this esteemed institution to embark on a journey of collaboration,
growth, and success alongside our dedicated students, staff, parents, and community members.

I have come to Bell Elementary with over thirteen years of experience in education and school leadership.
Throughout my career, | have been deeply committed to fostering an inclusive and inspiring learning
environment that nurtures the holistic development of each and every student. It is my firm belief that education
is not only about academics, but also about providing students with learning opportunities that foster social
emotional growth, empower curiosity, nurture creativity, and cultivate a sense of community.

I understand the significance of a strong partnership between the school and the community. Together, we
must work collaboratively to provide our students with the best possible educational experience. Utilizing open
lines of communication, transparency, and mutual respect; we will work together to create an environment
where every voice is heard and valued, resulting in an inclusive scholastic experience that benefits every
student.

At Bell Elementary, we will continue to uphold the school's legacy of academic excellence while embracing
innovative teaching methodologies that prepare our students for the challenges and opportunities of the 21st
century. My vision is to foster a culture of lifelong learning among both students and staff, promoting curiosity,
critical thinking, and a passion for learning.

In the coming weeks and months, | am eager to meet each of you personally, to hear your insights, understand
your aspirations, and work together to chart a course for Bell’'s continued success. Whether you are a parent, a
student, a staff member, or a member of our local community, your involvement is pivotal to our collective
achievements.

Please feel free to reach out to me at alnally@cps.edu if you have any questions, suggestions, or simply want
to connect. Let us embark on this exciting journey hand in hand, as we create a warm, engaging, and
empowering learning environment for our students at Bell Elementary.

Thank you for your warm welcome, and | look forward partnering with you on this journey.

Sincerely,

Ashley L. Reyes

Principal
Bell Elementary School



